Memo

January 20, 2010

Ian Baillie Primary School

With the recent earthquake in Haiti, we feel that we should do something as a school to raise money for the relief effort. Today the students were asked to submit ideas for raising funds and here is what they came up with;

Monday: Nerd Day,  Pay a loonie to dress up like a nerd. 

Tuesday: Backwards Day, Pay a loonie to wear your clothes backwards.

Wednesday: Crazy Hat Day, Pay a loonie to wear a crazy hat.

Thursday; Pajama Day, Pay a loonie to wear your pajamas to school.

I thank everyone in advance for their participation in this effort to help those in Haiti.

I have noticed that parents are starting to drop their child off at school before 7:50. I would like to remind everyone that there is no teacher on duty until 7:50, therefore there is no one in the gym to supervise your child. I thank you very much and appreciate your cooperation. The custodian is in the building, however, she is not responsible for supervision as she is busy doing her duties as a custodian.  As well, please use the lower parking lot when you are dropping your child off. 
The grade three students raised over $200 at their bake sale. I would like to thank all the parents who helped out with this. 
Tobi and Abby Desveaux are going to have a family fitness class on Tuesday February 2, 2010 as a fundraiser for the grade three field trip. The cost of the class will be $5.00. There will be more information on this as we get closer to the date. 
